As a resident living on the boundary of Appleton and Stockton Heath, I must protest at the implications of your
proposed local plan for the following reasons:
1. No encroachment onto the Green Belt until all local brown field sites are used. Planning should also take into
its remit sites coming up for development.
2. Incentives should be put in place to encourage developers to use brown field sites.
3. A major part of the planning should be traffic and its affect on exiting conurbations.
4. The numbers of houses proposed seems far in excess of what is needed.
I would be grateful if these points are addressed.






